
Miss Koldon’s Class Newsletter 

 

March 2nd - 
March 6th 

  A Note From Our Speech Therapist: 
 

Question: Will using flashcards promote 
language development?  
Answer: No. Learning a new word from a 
flashcard teaches a child to say a word in 
response to a picture. This does not 
mean that the child truly understands 
the meaning of the word. New vocabu-
lary is learned during meaningful interac-
tions in everyday life. Children learn best 
through playful interactions with people 
who love them.  

 

The class has done so well welcoming all of 
our new students and our new students 
have done so well acclimating to their new  
classroom.  I am really proud of all of 
their hard work! 
 

The class had a great time with Brown 
Bear, Brown Bear, we are going to focus 
on another book by the same author, Eric 
Carle.   
This week we will be reading and doing  
Activities for the book Polar Bear, Polar 
Bear, What do you Hear?  
 

Important Upcoming 
Dates and Reminders: 
 
2/27 Parent  
Education Day no  
regular classes 
 
 
 

   LKoldon@esd20.org       630-894-4648 

 
Theme: 
Winter Animals 
 
 


